



Decemeber 4, 2014



Executive Director Imad Hamad American Human Rights Council 13530 Michigan Ave Suite# 332 Dearborn, Michigan 48126

## Greetings:

As Mayor, it gives me great pleasure to welcome you to the annual American Human Rights Meet and Greet Reception. The AHRC has truly upheld their commitment to their mission to protect the rights and advocate for anyone whose rights are being violated or denied.

Thank you to the American Human Rights Council, its Executive Board Members, Board Members at Large, and staff for your willingness to stand up and fight for those who live, work and play in southeast Michigan.

Please accept my best wishes for continued success and a memorable evening.

Sincerely,

Mike Duggan, Mayor of the City of Detroit

Mall & Dung



MICHAEL E. DUGGAN, MAYOR